Dear Parents:

We are creating a makerspace in our school. A makerspace is a place where students can gather to
create, invent, tinker, explore and discover using a variety of tools and materials. We are in need of
donations of some of the materials we will be using. If you have anything laying around you no
longer need, we would greatly appreciate your donations.

Some items we need are:

Ribbon, yarn, string. Twine, fishing line

Legos, Knex, Blocks

All types of paper (Wrapping paper, card stock, construction paper, printer paper, scrapbook)
Markers, Pens, Crayons (used are preferred)

Aluminum foil

Cardboard of any kind, ranging from boxes like cereal to large appliances (flattened please)
Cardboard tubes (wrapping paper, toilet paper, paper towel, etc.)

Play-Doh

Craft supplies (cotton balls, popsicle sticks, paint, tape (duct, masking, clear), low temp hot
glue gun, glue gun sticks, regular glue/sticks, toothpicks, rubber bands, child scissors)
Storage Containers - tubs, baskets

Dominos, marbles

Playing cards (used for building items)

Batteries (various sizes)

Old jigsaw puzzles

Popsicle sticks

Clothespins

Toothpicks

Scraps of wood ends

nails

Felt scraps

old magazines

Sincerely,



